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Response to recommendations

The Australian Government has considered the recommendation made in the Senate
Committee’s report and provides the following response.

Recommendation 1

1.40 The committee recommends that the Minister for Indigenous Affairs and the Registrar of
Indigenous Corporations review the previous process of incorporating information about the
Registrar in the annual report of the portfolio department which supported accountability to
the Parliament, and advise the committee on future arrangements.

Australian Government response:

Information about the Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations was included in the
2014-15 PM&C Annual Report.

The Chair of the Committee, Senator Cory Bernardi, has received advice to this effect.




